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 IMPORTANT INFO: 

• zippslip.com: Please fill out form by 8:00 AM daily 

• KCenterCOVID@lynbrookschools.org (If you are experiencing any 
COVID symptoms please e-mail the KC COVID reporting e-mail.) 

• ellen.postman@lynbrookschools.org 

• Remote classes: If Mrs. Boylan or Mrs. Freehill are 

absent, they will cover each other’s class 

 

 

 

Friendly Reminders: 

• Parents/Guardians, please wear a mask at the bus stop 
AM & PM 

• Please have your child wear sneakers,   

• Please send in a change of clothing if you have not yet 
done so 

• Please call the nurses office, 516-887-8077 if your child will 
be absent from school 

• Have your child wear their KC shirt every Friday. Happy 
Spirit Day! 

• If your child is home sick or absent from school all school 
notes need to be faxed to :516—612-5413 or e-mailed to 
linda.artusa@lynbrookschools.org  BEFORE your child 
returns to school. 

Pursuant to the Families First Coronavirus Response Act of 2020, the district has been encouraged by New York State to contin-
ue to offer free meals to children through Dec. 31, 2020. Accordingly, all meals served during the day at North Middle School, 
South Middle School and Lynbrook High School will be free of charge for all children. In addition, a free snack will also be 
served during the day at these locations. To accommodate the needs of our elementary, remote and hybrid students on days 
when they do not report to school, the district will be operating two after-school serving sites at North Middle School and South 
Middle School from 3-3:30 p.m. every day. A lunch and snack will be available for all children under the age of 18 at these sites. 
Service at North will take place at the side door by the parking field. Service will take place at South at the front door. Elemen-
tary and all remote students are entitled to a free lunch and a snack every day. Hybrid students are entitled to take a lunch and a 
snack at the end of the day for the next day when the student will not be present in school. 

 

Parent’s Club Info: 

 Please remember to join the  
Parent’s Club on Member 
Hub 

 Miss Chocolate Fundraiser  
continues on-line 

 Please  check out “Member 
Hub”  where you could enjoy 
on-line shopping 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

 

EXTRA HELP : Extra help sched-
ules are posted on the  KC website. 
Students invited  by their class-
room teacher should have their 
ZippSlipp completed before entry 
if it is a morning session. 

 

Food Program: 


